
S.A.D.D. Club
The School 2 S.A.D.D. Club 
would like to thank 
everyone that donated 
clothing in the month of 
December. 
Ms. Castano was 
overwhelmed with the 
amount of items that were 
donated by students and 
their families as well as 
from our very own faculty 
members. Ms. Castano 
scheduled 3 different pick 
up dates for Vietnam 
Veterans of America due 
to the high volume of 
donations. All of the items 
were very appreciated by 
those in need this holiday 
season.

School 2 Eagles Newsletter
January Dates

1st: Happy New Year
2nd: School resumes
15th: MLK day-NO 
school
16th: Purple 
Peacemakers
17th: Rainbow of 
Peace
18th: Day of Peace
19th: Fort Lee 
Promotes Peace

Teacher Spotlight

For this month, we are spotlighting one 
of our Pre-K teachers, Doraine Francisco.

Here are 5 fun facts about Ms. Francisco:

1. She can speak both English and Spanish fluently.
2. Ms. Francisco has two  1 year old Siberian Huskies!
3. She lived in Texas as a teenager.
4. Ms. Francisco loves to draw and write poetry in her 

free time.
5. She does not like peanut butter and jelly.

6.

Thank you for being you Ms. Francisco!! Counselor Corner
January's character 
education theme of the 
month is Acceptance. 
Our similarities and 
differences
should be celebrated! 
This month we are 
teaching our students 
to recognize, 
appreciate and
respect those who are 
different from one 
another.

“A small act can send a big message of acceptance, kindness, and understanding.” -Unknown


